
 July 5, 2022 

 Dear CCSD 46 Community, 

 I write today with a very heavy heart in the wake of the shooting at the Highland Park parade. It 
 is simply astounding to realize that just six weeks ago, we were communicating about the horror 
 of a different mass shooting. 

 At this time, we are not aware of any members of our community who have been specifically 
 affected, but of course there are likely many connections between CCSD 46 and Highland Park. 
 Please note that I have reached out to our neighbors in North Shore District 112 and Township 
 High School District 113 to offer support from our school community. 

 Events such as this shooting impact each one of us differently.  I am again sharing  this link  as a 
 resource for supporting your children.  I also want  to take this opportunity to remind you about 
 Care Solace, a complimentary  and confidential mental  health care coordination service provided 
 by CCSD 46.  If a CCSD 46 family member is in need of support in relation to this shooting, or 
 for any other mental health or substance abuse issue, Care Solace can help.  To find a mental 
 health care provider, contact  #CareSolace  , at 888-515-0595  or  www.caresolace.com/ccsd46  . 
 Please also feel free to reach out to the school district office at 847-223-3540 if your family is in 
 need of support. 

 CCSD 46 is a community that supports each other and Lake County as a whole, and it is 
 during times like these that we pull together and are grateful for each other. 

 Most sincerely, 

 Dr. Lynn Glickman 
 Superintendent 
 CCSD 46 

https://www.nasponline.org/resources-and-publications/resources-and-podcasts/school-safety-and-crisis/school-violence-resources/talking-to-children-about-violence-tips-for-parents-and-teachers
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/caresolace?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZUU31CemPWzp3qwOx5CheRM4So0c2FA1w_bgUr9Gu_ByrF3nzcDsRbvChqZPi4EPP74hddKMeO95SSTZDC97gbbGgHl4gNC9YYrBFP0fPoBHIviYk2VVufr8IVJ3solZ-XZM1gwtvwlBggI_kWxpIzU&__tn__=*NK-R
http://www.caresolace.com/ccsd46

